Mr. President of the Santa Fe Community College Post Office Box 1530 GAINESVILLE, FLORIDA 32602 (U.S.A.)

Dear Sir,

Thank you very much to have invited me to the dedication of Santa Fe Community College - Starke Center that have taken place on last march 15. Unofortunately at that time I was in the South Pacific Islands watching the Comet Halley and I just come back yesterday home in the island of Menorca.

I am very sorry not having be able to attend.

I take the oceasion to ask you if your College is prepared to exchange scholarships with young boys and girls from the island of Menorca.

As you probably know I am connected with the minorcand of aint Augustine and New Smyrna being personnally an Honorary Citizen of Saint Augustine, Florida.

Thanking you again, I am

Cordially yours,

Fernando A. Rubió

